
There’s still time to nominate 

Time is running out to nominate someone for a South Gippsland Australia Day Award. The 

awards recognise people who go above and beyond for our local communities and events 

that help to provide cultural and economic benefits for our region.  

There are three award categories: 

- Citizen of the Year

- Event of the Year

- Young Citizen of the Year/Youth Community Contribution

Acting Chair of the Panel of Administrators, Christian Zahra AM is encouraging people to 

submit a nomination.  

“There are so many people in our local communities who happily donate their time and 

energy to run events or groups or to help other people. The South Gippsland Australia Day 

awards are a small way to thank them for their hard work and their valuable contribution. I’m 

looking forward to reviewing the nominations and hearing about the achievements of local 

residents,” said Mr. Zahra. 

All nominees will be acknowledged at an awards night to be held on Wednesday 15 January, 

2020. You can nominate online at www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/AustraliaDay or a printed 

version can be mailed to you on request. Nominations close Thursday 31 October.
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